

302 S. Seventh, Salina, Kansas 67401 - (785) 825-4493 Website: <u>www.capsofsalina.org</u>

January 21, 2008

Re: "Plain Talk About Spanking"

Dear Mr. Riak,

Thank you for the most recent printing of "Plain Talk About Spanking". We certainly appreciate the update of the list of countries that now give children full protection against corporal punishment.

We would estimate our expected usage of your booklet for a 12-month period to be 100 copies. We are most grateful that your booklet comes to us free of charge!

Thank you for allowing us to participate in your program. We are most grateful for this important information that we can pass on to parents in our parenting classes.

Sincerely,

Vicki Price

**CAPS Education Director**